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March 9, 1973

Mr. John Herbert, 
38 VanRensselaer St. , 
Belleville, N.J. 07109

Dear John:
I am pleased to see that the BALSA membership has 

voted to have you continue in a leadership role and I 
congratulate you and the other officers on your election.

As I see it, the greatest need which BALSA can help 
us with in a very personal and effective way is to identify 
potential applicants for admission to our school and once 
admitted, help them succeed in their studies.

Please give Dean Ketterson whatever help you can in 
our search for minority applicants. Let us also talk 
when you think I can be helpful.

Yours very truly,

John F.X. Irving 
Dean
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